
Submitter: Mark Woodlief 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2995 

In a country that has built its wealth and power on the labor of enslaved Black people, 

in addition to subsequent (and ongoing) systemic racist policy, it is important that 

Oregon takes the opportunity to be one of the leading states to pursue reparations for 

its Black citizens. 


